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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We are delighted to be able to share with you our exciting news for September 2021.  After a 

meticulous and rigourous interview process, we have appointed a new Head of School to join 

our Senior Leadership Team. 

 

We can now introduce Mr Scott Nicholls, who will start with us for the new 

academic year in September, however, Mr Nicholls will be in school before the end 

of the Summer Term to meet everyone and support Exeter with its journey to 

excellence. 

 

Mr Nicholls will be relocating with his family from Lincolnshire.  Mr Nicholls has 

worked as a senior leader and has been a Vice Principal for the past seven years, with 

a wide range of responsibilities including SENCO, safeguarding, maths and reading. 

 

Mr Nicholls has demonstrated an unwavering commitment towards children reaching 

their full potential; Immersed in an exciting, broad, balanced and creative 

curriculum.  He is also keen to build a mutually positive relationship with our local 

community and is keen for Exeter to participate in local events. 

 

This is the beginning of a new journey into a new era for Exeter and we would like to reassure 

our families that we will be present to support Exeter in this new positive stage. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you wish to discuss this further. 

 

Warmest regards 

 

 

 

Matthew Shotton   Melanie Saunders 

Executive Principal   Executive Principal 


